
To:     

OSGeo   Oceania   President   

OSGeo   Oceania   Ltd     

ACN   633   200   272     

Dear   Alex,     

I   hereby   resign   from   my   role   as   Director   of   OSGeo   Oceania   Ltd,   effective   today.   

A   huge   thank   you   to   all   that   have   been   involved   in   the   board   and   related   conference   
organisation   /   community   building   efforts   over   the   past   3   years.   I   wish   the   continuing   and   
soon-to-be-elected   directors   all   the   very   best.   

Yours   sincerely,   

  

  
Daniel   Silk   

24   November   2020   


